
 

Government Girls’ General Degree College 

7, Mayurbhanj road 

Kolkata 700023 

 

 

Report on 

Awareness Programme Organised by Anti-Ragging Cell 

Date: 28.10.2024 

 

Anti-Ragging Cell organised an awareness programme involving students from different 

semesters. The programme titled, Be a Buddy, Not a Bully was attended by 32 students 

and few teachers belonging to the cell. The cell members addressed the students and 

explained the behaviours that can be termed as ragging. The various punishments for 

ragging, ranging from suspension from attending classes or examinations to expulsion 

from college, were discussed in details. It was also pointed out why ragging is a criminal 

activity. The programme ended with an interactive session.  
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